

08 January 2020

## Management Change - Evergreen Noordhoek and Lake Michelle

Dear Residents,

In our ever-changing environment, it has necessitated some changes in management at Evergreen Noordhoek and Lake Michelle.

Kim Whitworth will be leaving to take up a new role at Evergreen Muizenberg. Her last day will be Friday 17 January 2020. Kim has been imperative to the roll out of Evergreen Noordhoek from the start and has been here since day one welcoming our first residents. She has also overseen Lake Michelle and I would like to personally thank her for her contribution and wish her all the best in her new role at Evergreen Muizenberg, I am delighted that we can retain her within the Evergreen group.

As a temporary solution, Bronwyn Davis will re-join the village on Monday 20 January to oversee the day to day operation of both Evergreen Noordhoek and Lake Michelle until such time we appoint a permanent Village Manager. Many of you will know Bronwyn and would have engaged with her at our Evergreen Social Evenings, she was also part of the opening team at Evergreen Noordhoek and has extensive knowledge of both villages and its residents.

Change is never an easy process and I urge you to please support Rescom, Bronwyn and the rest of the amazing staff at Evergreen Noordhoek during this time.

We will host some snacks and drinks on Friday 17 January at the Bistro to bid Kim farewell, more information and details to follow shortly in this regard.

Kind Regards

Garry Reed